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From: Secretary for Public Service
To: Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Notification of Vacancy-Commonwealth Secretariat

The Commonwealth Secretariat is inviting eligible candidates to apply for the post
of Officer at the Office of Civil and Criminal Justice Reform, Governance and Peace
Directorate.

2. The Office of Civil and Criminal Justice Reform (OCCJR) sits within the Governance
and Peace Directorate. The OCCJR Section works with member countries to enhance
justice transformation.

3. Interested candidates should submit their curriculum vitae, the particulars of
three referees and a short covering letter setting out their relevant experience and skills
in relation to the competencies and other requirements for the post. All applications
should be addressed to the Human Resources, Commonwealth Secretariat.

4. Additional information regarding the vacancy can be accessed on the
Commonwealth Secretariat’s website: http://thecommonwealth.org/jobs

5. The closing date for the submission of applications is 11 September 2024 at
17:00 BST.

6. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to
the attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

for Secretary for Public Service

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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